
Open Class news/updates: 

If you would like to show Dogs, Cats or Pocket Pets in Open Class please contact Alice Morrison at 402-

843-8321 or Jeannie Peterson at 402-887-4748 for entry tickets prior to the shows. 

August 1: The Open Class Livestock Superintendent, Alice Morrison, will be available after the cat show 

for anyone needing open class tickets. 

August 2: Alice Morrison will be available at 10 am for anyone needing open class tickets for any of the 

livestock shows. All Open Class livestock/animals must have an Open Class ticket to show. 

 

Jeannie Peterson can also be contacted for Open Class entry tickets prior to the fair. Her number is 40-

887-4748 


